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Federal Personnel Collection - Due – March 15, 2021  
The Table 2 - Federal Personnel report for the 2020-21 school year will be collected via survey this year. This 
count is based on personnel that were serving students with disabilities on December 1, 2020.  All LEAs, 
Charters and State Operated Programs that submitted a December 2020 child count are required to 
submit personnel data via the survey.  
   
The survey will collect the number of Special Education Teachers, Special Education Paraprofessionals and 
Related Service Personnel by age and certification status.  The instructions for the table are on the first page of 
the survey link.  This report is specifically for personnel who work with Exceptional Children regardless of their 
funding source. The report is not all inclusive of every type of staff serving students with disabilities, only 
those required to be reported by the Office of Special Education Programs as listed in the survey tables.  
   
The link to access the survey is https://ncdpi.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6RtL3U1dzfFmJVP  You may need 
to copy and paste this link into your browser to access the survey.  The due date for 
the federal personnel chart is Monday, March 15, 2021. Your cooperation in meeting the deadline 
for data submission is greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions regarding this data request, please 
contact Kelley Blas at Kelley.blas@dpi.nc.gov.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
For previous issues of the ECATS Monday Message, please visit https://ec.ncpublicschools.gov/ecats/monday_messages. 
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